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Wednesday 6th December 2023 

 
RECEPTION PERFORMANCE ARRANGEMENTS 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would appreciate it if you could ensure your child is back in school for between 5:30pm and 
5:40pm next Tuesday evening. We anticipate the performance lasting for approximately 45 minutes 
so would suggest a pick-up time of 7:00 pm to allow time for the children to get changed. 
 
To ensure a smooth and safe collection process we will be keeping all the children in their classrooms 
after the performance until they have got changed. We will then let you know when you can come 
and collect your child. Collection will be from the classrooms only. 
 
To avoid disappointment, please DON’T FORGET YOUR TICKET. As you are aware an exact number 
of tickets have been allocated for each performance; these will need to be collected in on arrival to 
ensure we comply with health and safety regulations. Unfortunately, we will be unable to allow 
people into the performance without a ticket; this includes children of any age as per our earlier 
letter. 
 
Photographs will be available to order at each performance and will be charged at £1.00 per 
photograph; these will need to be paid for at the time of ordering. 
 
And finally … we have not had any objections raised from parents regarding photography/videoing 
during the performances. Please note however any photographs or videos that you take should not 
be shared on social media sites. They are for PERSONNAL use only. 
 
We look forward to sharing some Christmas cheer with you next week! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
EYFS Team 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


